Squires Avenue Bulwell Nottingham NG6 8HG

9 June 2017

Phone

0115 964 7640

Fax Email Web

info@bulwellacademy.co.uk bulwellacademy.co.uk

Arrangements for students in *i*Groups or on Alternative Provision will differ to those detailed. An alternative letter will be sent home shortly.



Dear Parent/Carer

Arrangements for Year 11 from Monday 12 June

We are now reaching the time of year where many Year II students are getting to the end of their exams and I am writing to clarify the arrangements regarding their required attendance at school.

Teaching will continue in subjects where the exams have yet to be taken and your child's attendance is essential at these lessons.

It is vital that students use the time they now have at home to ensure that they are fully prepared for any exams they have remaining.

Subjects and exams yet to finish are:

- Science Chemistry, Physics and Biology exams
- History
- Construction
- Maths
- Child Development
- Hair and Beauty
- Health and Social Care

Students will no longer be required in school as a matter of course from Monday 12 June.

We expect students to wear full uniform whilst they are attending lessons and exams. Students will be isolated or sent home if they do not adhere to this in line with school policy. When students have finished their exams we are prepared to buy their blazer and tie for £5 if students no longer wish to keep them.

Personalised exam timetables were posted out to you before the exams began and we are happy to provide an extra copy should you or your child require one.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support over this year and to wish your child the very best of luck in their remaining exams. The results will be available to Year II students on Thursday 24 August from 9.30am in the Hall.

Yours sincerely

Claire Stopard

C Stopard Vice Principal Year II









